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The highlight of our week in Reception was without a doubt our
fantastic trip to Cannon Hall Farm! The children were amazed by the
variety of animals they saw – from one-day-old piglets to meerkats,
donkeys, sheep, cows, alpacas, reindeer, highland cows, and even
American miniature horses!
We were so proud of how beautifully the children represented our
school – they were curious, respectful, full of great questions, and
had a brilliant time.
A huge thank you to our wonderful grown-up volunteers – we
couldn’t have done it without you!
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In Nursery this week, Nabh has astounded us this
morning with his drawing! He has independently
drawn the world and some of the countries' flags. He
has accurately drawn the flags of Japan, the UK and
India, among others. Incredible work Nabh, well done!

Fliss has been showing us what she has learnt in our
maths lessons. She was very proud of the triangle
and rectangle she independently painted! Well done
Fliss!
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